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Cicero Town Hall 
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From the President’s Desk
by Cicero Town President Larry Dominick

Dear Cicero residents,

I hope you've been 
enjoying the long summer 
days here in Cicero. It's 
been a wonderful time 
for the town, and I'm truly 
grateful for the unity and 
spirit that our community 
has shown, especially 
with everything we have 
had going on.

Summer in the Park has 
been a great time for 
families to get together 
and enjoy the long 
evenings at Community 
Park and the courtyard 
behind Town Hall. Kids 
have been able to enjoy 
the bounce houses and 
themes our staff has put 
together each week. 

We've also had fun events 
for our senior residents, 
from trips throughout 
the area to this month's 
outdoor Bingo (weather 
permitting, of course) 
to birthday celebrations 
and other activities. This 
month's trips continue a 
long-standing tradition for 
our Senior Center, with 
visits to Rivers Casino in 
Des Plaines and German 
Fest in Milwaukee. 

in this town. I see this in 
our children, who can go 
to school and home safely 
because of our Parent 
Patrol. I see this with our 
families getting together 
for events and festivals, 
laughing, and having a great 
time without worry. I see 
this when our seniors tell 
me about all the great work 
our Senior Center and our 
Senior Services do for them. 

As we celebrate the Fourth 
of July, I hope you can see 
how Cicero continues to 
pursue the dreams of our 
forefathers and celebrate 
the freedom we all enjoy 
because of the sacrifices our 
men and women in uniform 
have made time and again 
to ensure it stays. 

Happy Independence Day!

Sincerely,

Larry Dominick
Cicero Town President
  

Finally, we had our annual 
Cicero Fest. This year's 
festival was pretty hot, 
but folks still made it out—
particularly after sunset—
to celebrate America's 
independence. 

These are just a few of 
the diverse activities 
happening in our town. 
I encourage you to 
participate in as many 
as you can, as they are 
designed to cater to a wide 
range of interests and age 
groups. 
+++++

Independence Day is a 
significant holiday. It's 
a reminder of the brave 
men who fought for our 
freedom in 1776, shaping 
the country we have 
today. Our nation, built 
by hard-working people 
from all over the world, is a 
testament to the pursuit of 
the American Dream. 

I believe in this country, 
even with all the problems 
we've seen come and go. 
We continue to pursue a 
more perfect union, and 
I know we're doing that 
with the determination 
and community we have 

P.S.  As always, please feel free 
to contact me with concerns, 
questions, comments or 
suggestions at 
larry@thetownofcicero.com.  
Thank you.



Live music, such as One of the Boyzz, drew in larger crowds after sunset, when 
the temperatures dropped enough for folks to arrive.

One of the cooler days of the festival saw a larger crowd, but most residents still 
waited until sunset to enjoy the fairgrounds.

Cicero residents brave the heat, and speed, on one of the rides at Cicero Fest. 
This year's event was one of the hottest on record.

Town President Larry Dominick greets a Cicero resident at the festival.
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Cicero families enjoyed an early Fourth of July 
celebration with Cicero Fest this year. The four-day 
festival began on Thursday, June 20. The special 
events staff surpasses their previous efforts each 
year, creating a bigger and better festival.

The 94-degree weather made it challenging for 
Cicero families to enjoy all the festivities, and they 
often did not arrive until sunset.

“This year, the temperature was extremely high; it 
was kind of unbearable during the day,” said Special 
Events Director Patty Salerno.

Over 12,000 people visited Cicero Fest and enjoyed 
various live music, including house, rock, pop, and 
Spanish genres.

“This year, we continued our tradition of having 
English bands on one stage on the east side of the 
park and Hispanic music on the west side. This gives 

Cicero Fest Brings in Thousands Despite Heat
the event a different vibe and caters to the whole 
community,” explained Director Salerno.

“Thanks to President Larry Dominick and the board, 
we always have a great fest with great food and 
great music,” added Salerno.

President Larry Dominick gave away thousands of 
wristbands to Cicero children, as he does at every 
festival.

“I’m loving it and I’m thanking President Larry 
Dominick for the free wristband. I’m having a great 
time. I’ve been on rides and it’s super fun,” said 
Auriyana Montenegro, a Ciceronian enjoying Cicero 
Fest 2024 thanks to President Dominick’s generosity.

“I’ve been here multiple times since Thursday. It’s 
been such a fun experience. Thank you, President 
Larry Dominick,” added Montenegro with a big smile.
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Morton Foundation Awards Cicero Board for Support
The Morton 201 Foundation, which awards 
scholarships to students in Morton High School 
District 201, presented Town President Larry Dominick 
with an award on June 11 for his and the Town Board's 
support of their mission to help students pursue 
higher educational goals.

Since 2019, the Morton Foundation has awarded 
57 scholarships totaling $100,000. This year, the 
Foundation received 54 scholarship applications, the 
highest to date, and awarded 14 scholarships valued 
at $2,000 each to the winning recipients. Morton High 
School Board Secretary and Foundation President 
Jessica Jaramillo-Flores said the scholarships were 
equally divided between Morton East and Morton 
West students, including one culinary student from 
each school.

The Morton 201 Foundation Board presented the 2024 
Pay It Forward award to President Larry Dominick and 
the Town of Cicero Board of Trustees on Tuesday, June 
11, 2024.

"Today, we want to recognize one of our oldest and 
longest supporters, the Town of Cicero," Jaramillo-
Flores said in addressing the Town of Cicero Board. 
"Since 2018, the Town of Cicero has repeatedly 
purchased tables at our Dinner and Theater Nights 
and has been a corporate sponsor for all four of our 
Support Local Online Auctions. It has also helped 
promote the Foundation by posting information about 
our events in their buildings, on their website, and 
through their social media pages."

Jaramillo-Flores added, "The Town of Cicero truly 
believes in the Foundation's mission and efforts and 
has been a tremendous partner from the beginning. 
For these reasons, the Town of Cicero has been 
selected as the 2024 Pay It Forward award recipient."

On behalf of the board, President Dominick accepted 
the award and thanked Morton High School District 
201 and the Morton 201 Foundation for all they do to 
help students pursue their life and career goals.

"Morton High School and the Foundation dedicate 
themselves to helping every student. They are very 

effective. Their students are our future leaders, and 
we are honored to support them," said President Larry 
Dominick. "One of my personal goals has always been 
to help our students achieve their dreams and goals. 
Morton High School District 201 and the Morton 201 
Foundation are instrumental in making that happen."

Dr. Timothy Truesdale hands Town President Larry Dominick an award for the 
support he and the Town Board have given the Morton Foundation's scholarship.

Morton 201 Superintendent Dr. Timothy Truesdale looks on while Morton 
Foundation President Jessica Jaramillo-Flores speak about the Pay it Forward 
Scholarship.

The Cicero Town Board: trustees Victor Garcia, Bob Porod and John Cava, Clerk 
Maria Punzo-Arias, Town President Larry Dominick, Foundation President Jessica 
Jaramillo-Flores, Trustee Blanca Vargas, Superviso Joe Virruso, Assessor Emilio 
"Emo" Cundari, and Collector Fran Reitz.
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President Larry Dominick Presents
Senior Center Activities 

5631 W 35th Street | (708) 222-8690 | Open Monday through Friday 8am - 4pm

MONDAYS
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am

CHAIR DANCE CLASS @ 1 pm
DANCE CLASS @ 2: 15 pm

ARTHRITIS EXERCISE PROGRAM STARTING AUG 5 @ 12 pm

JULY 8
CRAFT CLASS @ 10 am (REGISTRATION REQUIRED)

TUESDAYS
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am

YOGA CLASS @ 10am 
BUNCO @ 1pm (Except July 16)

WEDNESDAYS (Except July 24)
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am

HEALING DANCE CLASS @ 10am
HEALTH SCREENINGS @ 1pm (REGISTRATION REQUIRED)

THURSDAYS (Except July 4)
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am

TAI CHI CLASS @ 10-11am
BUNCO @ 1pm (Except July 25)

JULY 25
BIRTHDAY BIRTHDAY PARTY (REGISTRATION REQUIRED)

FRIDAYS
BINGO IN THE PARK @ 10 am - 1pm 

(WEATHER PERMITTING/REGISTRATION REQUIRED)

ACTIVITIES AT THE SENIOR CENTER

JULY 2024
The Senior Center will be closed on the following dates: July 4, 5, 12, 19, 24  & 26.

 Presented by PRESIDENT LARRY DOMINICK

Cicero Neighborhood Watch

Tuesday,
July 16

from 1-3 pm

Town-Wide Meeting
at the Senior Center
5631 W 35th Street

We encourage everyone to get 
involved. Please invite your family 
and neighbors to help continue to 

secure our community together.
6019 W. 26th St. | 2944 S. Laramie Ave

O�ce: (708) 863-7232 | Monday - Friday 12pm-7pm
CiceroOutreach@gmail.com

Senior Activities
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SUMMER TRIP

Cicero Community Center
2250 S. 49th Ave.Reservations Required

Seniors must register in advance for this event, over the phone by calling 708-222-8690
or in person at The Cicero Senior Center 5631W. 35th Street

This event is for Cicero Senior residents ages 62 and older
Seniors must have a waiver form on file to participate, SPACE IS LIMITED

Seniors must show ID upon arrival

To register you must have a medical form on file
Please call Diana Dominick at 708-222-8690

Please register at the Cicero Senior Center located at:

5631W. 35th Street

Reservations can be made starting JULY 1ST, 2024

MILWAUKEE,WI

OR

Located In Rosemont, IL

WEDNESDAY JULY 24TH FRIDAY JULY 26TH
We will meet at the Public Safety Building at 9AM We will meet at the Public Safety Building at 12:00PM

SENIORS CAN CHOOSE TO ATTEND
ONE CHOOSE SUMMER TRIP:
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The Arthritis Foundation Exercise Program (AFEP) is a group exercise
program designed to increase mobility, strength, balance and overall
wellness. Exercises offered are appropriate for people at all fitness levels,
including those with or with out arthritis. Join us to improve your health and
feel better!

Join us for this fun and exciting program to get started on a more
active summer! Regular exercise prevents falls, conditions joints,

decreases stiffness and allows you to go to places you love!

register At Front Desk 708-222-8690

Exercising to be fitter,
healthier, & happier!

Cicero Senior Center

Starting Monday, August 5th, 2024 
Every Monday from 12:00 PM to 1:00 PM

5631 W. 35th Street Cicero, IL 60804

Funds (in whole/part) for this publication were provided through an award from AgeOptions through grants from the Illinois
Department on Aging and/or Administration for Community Living, U.S. Department of Health and Human Services under

Title III of the Older Americans Act. White Crane Wellness Center does not discriminate in admission to programs or
treatment of employment in compliance with appropriate State and Federal statutes. If you feel you have been discriminated

against, call (312) 814-6200 or (217) 785-5125 (TTY).



Cicero's senior fathers celebrated Father's Day a few 
days early this year as President Larry Dominick, 
the board of trustees, and the Cicero Senior Center 
organized a special event to honor them.

The celebration occurred on June 12 at the Cicero 
Community Center. Fathers were treated to haircuts 
and manicures while waiting for the festivities to begin.

"A special thank you goes out to President Larry 
Dominick and the board of trustees for supporting our 
trips, activities, and events, such as this one today," said 
Senior Center Director Diana Dominick. "Father's Day is 
a holiday dedicated to recognizing and appreciating the 
contributions of fathers, grandfathers, uncles, and any 
other significant male figures in our lives."

"Happy Father's Day to all the fathers and all the 
mothers who are fathers; there's a lot of them," 
President Dominick said. "I'm happy to see all the 
seniors. I'm glad everyone looks good."

After brunch, Dominick gave away hundreds of car club 
devices to those who needed them.

"We do everything we can here in town. President 
Dominick and our administration are always trying 
to do everything we can for the seniors," said Town 
Assessor Emo Cundari. "I want to wish all the fathers a 
happy Father's Day this weekend and a safe summer for 
everybody."

All the fathers also received a "Larry Dominick" hat and 
posed for a group picture.

"We want to thank everybody who made it possible to 
enjoy this Father's Day celebration," Town Trustee Victor 
Garcia said.

"I'm just very happy these programs continue here in 
our town of Cicero. This wouldn't be possible without 
President Larry Dominick and the board," said Town 
Clerk Maria Punzo-Arias.

"We want to thank President Larry Dominick for being 
so kind and giving. These gifts will be very meaningful to 
our community," said Town Trustee Blanca Vargas.

Seniors Celebrate Father's Day

Assessor Emilio "Emo" Cundari, Town President Larry Dominick, and Trustee 
Victor Garcia, all dads, celebrate Father's Day with Cicero Seniors.

Cicero fathers received haircuts while waiting for the start of the Senior Father's 
Day celebration.

Town President Larry Dominick hands out car clubs to residents at the celebration.

Town President Larry Dominick (center) with all the Senior fathers.
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The annual women’s health fair welcomed hundreds 
of women on May 29 at the Cicero Community 
Center. The wellness event offered a variety of 
services to the community.

“We are really grateful for everyone who showed 
up today. We are offering Tai Chi, sound therapy, 
B12 shots, and, of course, health screenings,” said 
Director of Public Health Operations Vanessa Parrish. 
“We also have haircuts and nail trimmings, so it’s a 
nice way for women to pamper themselves a bit.”

Women signed up for raffles and received 
information from various community organizations.

“With the support of our town president, we are able 
to host these events,” said Parrish. “For these types of 
events, we like to offer more interactive services so 
everyone can take away something significant and 
impactful.”

Women received medical services inside the gym 
and participated in different classes.

Health Department Hosts Women's Health Fair

“Our clinic is offering blood pressure screenings, 
height and weight measurements, other vital signs 
checks, and blood work, including lipid and diabetes 
screenings,” said Medical Director Dr. Katherine 
Skurski. “I think this is a great opportunity to highlight 
the importance of community health and encourage 
women and residents to take care of themselves.”

The Cicero Health Department invited various 
vendors to provide information to new moms, senior 
citizens, and everyone in between.

“The focus is on getting everyone the preventive care 
they need,” added Dr. Skurski.

After the screenings, the Cicero Health Department 
contacts each patient to discuss their results.

The Cicero Health Department is open Monday 
through Thursday from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. To make an 
appointment, please call 708-656-3600 ext. 147.

The health department provided blood screening and other tests to ensure 
women knew where they stood and how healthy they were.

Residents were able to sign up for new programs and services throughout the 
day.

Residents received information on health tips throughout the Community Center 
at the fair.

Along with the screenings, women were able to enjoy special pampering and 
receive information on how to live a healthier life.
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On June 6, Secretary of State Alexi Giannoulias visited 
the Cicero Public Library to announce a significant 
development. Over 100 libraries, including Cicero's, 
are set to receive technology grants. The Cicero 
Public Library, in particular, will benefit from a 
substantial grant of $27,500, which will significantly 
enhance its technological capabilities.

"It's a pleasure to join you all at this incredible 
library today," said Secretary of State Giannoulias. 
"We are here today to announce the allocation of 
$2 million in new grant funding for technology for 
libraries in Illinois. We must do more to help our 
most vulnerable and least resourced libraries across 
Illinois."

Giannoulias emphasized the importance of libraries 
as pillars of their communities, providing essential 
services, facilitating access to information, inspiring 
ideas, and fostering a passion for lifelong learning.

This marks the first time the Secretary of State's 
office has provided grants to libraries.

Giannoulias explained his decision to provide these 
grants to the most deserving libraries in Illinois. "I 
had the honor of serving on the board of the Chicago 
Public Libraries under Mayor Emanuel, and as we 
traveled the city and state, we saw libraries that were 
inspirational and beautiful, looking like stadiums. 
Then, right down the street, you'd find libraries 
without air conditioning and with lights falling off. 
That contrast has always stuck with me. Now, as the 
state's librarian, I am committed to making a dent in 
these disparities and raising awareness."

"The Town of Cicero, its President Larry Dominick, 
the Board of Trustees, and I recognize that the many 
amazing services offered in Cicero, such as the 
library, are critical to maximizing the services we 
provide as local governments to all our citizens," said 
Clerk Maria Punzo-Arias. "As a resident of Cicero 
and Town Clerk, we are grateful to Secretary of State 
Alexi Giannoulias for the grant awarded to the Cicero 
Library to enhance technology services. We also 

Cicero Library Receives State Technology Grant

appreciate the support from Congressman Chuy 
Garcia, State Rep. Lisa Hernandez, President Larry 
Dominick, Sandra Tomschin, Director of the Cicero 
Library, and the Library Board members for their 
leadership."

This grant will usher in a new era of modernization 
for the Cicero Public Library. It will enable the 
implementation of advanced technology features, 
making the library more accessible and beneficial to 
our community's children, families, and seniors. The 
grant's impact on the library's services and facilities 
is significant and promising.

"I think this grant came at the right time because, 
with the renovations we've been having, like the 
makerspace and other offices and conference 
rooms," said Cicero Library Board President Ismael 
Vargas. "Technology will enhance these rooms that 
we have just created."

"The next step is spending it," said Cicero Public 
Library Director Sandra Thomschin excitedly. "We 
just finished the construction of our makerspace. 
Now we're going to purchase a 3D printer, a 
Glowforge machine, a Cricut machine, a sewing 
machine, and an embroidery machine, so we can 
start offering classes."

Illinois Secretary of State Alexi Giannoulias meets with Cicero Library Director 
Sandra Tomschin at the library, with State Rep. Lisa Hernandez joining the 
conversation. 
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LIBRARY NEWS
5225  W. Cermak Road 708-652-8084 cicerolibrary.org

NEW RELEASES

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
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President Larry Dominick
and The Cultural Affairs Commission Present

The Cultural Spotlight Project

August’s Theme

Any Culture (Pick a Theme)

Artwork can be dropped 
off at the main offi ce of the 
Cicero Community Center 

as well as emailed to 
culturalspotlightproject@gmail.com

You Could Win!

We are asking that Cicero students, kindergarten to grade 12, 
submit artwork based on a given theme by the end of the month. 

Please include name, age, school, address and phone number.
*Please note: one winner per month and you may only win once 

per 12-month period.

July’s Theme

Independence Day

El presidente Larry Dominick y la Comisión de 
Asuntos Culturales presenta

¡El Proyecto Cultural Destacar está de vuelta! 

Tema de Agosto

Cualquier Cultura 
(Elige un Tema)

Las obras de arte se 
pueden dejar en la ofi cina 

principal del Centro 
Comunitario de Cicero 
y se pueden enviar por 

correo electrónico a 
culturalspotlightproject@gmail.com

¡Tu podrías ganar!

Estamos pidiendo que los estudiantes de Cicero, desde jardín de 
infantes hasta el grado 12, envíen obras de arte según un tema 

determinado antes de fi n de mes.
Incluya nombre, edad, escuela, dirección y número de teléfono.

* Tenga en cuenta: un ganador por mes y solo puede ganar una vez por 
período de 12 meses.

Tema de Julio

Día de la Independencia
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JULY 2024

CLASSIC BALLET
REGISTER NOW

Classes take place Sept - May

Tuesdays & Thursdays
Ages 2-3: 5:30 - 6 pm

Ages 4-5: 6:05 - 6:35 pm
Ages 6 & older: 6:40 - 7:25 pm

Cost: $45 (ID*) / $60 (OD**) per month

HOW TO REGISTER
Registration for all programs is in-person 

only at Cicero Stadium,
1909 S. Laramie Ave. in Cicero.

Registration open Monday - Friday
from 8:30 am to 7:30 pm, and

Saturday from 9 am to 2:30 pm.

To register, adults must show a photo
ID with current address. Under 18 need a 
parent/legal guardian with photo ID, plus 

birth certificate for first-time registrations.

Most classes paid on monthly basis. We 
reserve the right to cancel due to low 

enrollment - so register early! 

PAYMENT BY CASH, CHECK OR MONEY 
ORDER ONLY, PLEASE!

For information, call 708-652-3545.

WE ARE AN OAKLAWN PARK DISTRICT - SPECIAL RECREATION CO-OP MEMBER.
PLEASE CALL Jacqueline Canty at 708-857-2200 for information regarding program options 

available for individuals with special needs.

SENIOR CONGREGATE MEALS - If you qualify, give us a try….
Senior adults 60 years and older are sign up for a program offered by Clyde Park District through 
Age Options. Catholic Charities is the Vendor. The meal is supplied by Georgis Catering. Delicious, 
healthy meals will be served each weekday to those that signed up to join us. Meals are 
low-sodium, low-sugar and include complex carbohydrates, protein, fresh fruit and vegetables. 
(Each of the delicious meals served has a value of $7.00). There is a suggested donation of $2.00 
per meal. Come in, sign up and join us! * No qualified Senior will be denied a meal due to their 
inability to pay the donation.*ID - In District  **OD - Out of District

KUNG-FU
Learn a Martial Art!

  
Parkholme Building, 1820 S. 51st Ave., 2nd floor

Tuesdays & Thursdays / Saturdays
Beginner: 5 - 6 pm / 10 - 11 am

Intermediate: 6 - 7 pm / 9 - 10 am
Advanced: 7 - 8 pm / 8 - 9 am 

  
Cost: $60 (ID*) / $75 (OD**)

UPCOMING EVENTS AT
CICERO STADIUM

TNA WRESTLNG
June 14 & 15, 2024

TIX: IMPACTWRESTLING.COM

CHICAGO GOLDEN GLOVES
MASTER’S TOURNAMENT

JUNE 29-30, 2024
TIX: CHICAGOGOLDENGLOVES.ORG

Bouts begin at 2 pm

MATADOR FIGHTER CHALLENGE
AUGUST 10, 2024

DOORS: 5:00 PM / SHOW: 6:30 PM
TIX: EVENTBRITE.COM

FACEBOOK UPDATES
Be sure to "LIKE" our business page on

Facebook Clyde Park District aka Cicero Stadium
(Under Follow - Click see all (Posts)).

BOXING
Brought to you by Town President Larry 

Dominick in cooperation with Clyde Park 
District. Open to ages 6 through adult.

Cost: $55 per month (ID*)
$70 per month (OD*)

Co-ed training (males & females)

Monday & Wednesday
6-9 years: 4 - 5 pm, 10-12 years: 5 - 6 pm,

13 years: 6 - 7 pm

Thursday & Friday
14 years: 4 - 5 pm, 15 years: 5 - 6 pm,

16-17 years: 6 - 7 pm

Adults Thursday & Friday
18 years and older: 7 - 8 pm

Warren Park building, 5631 W. 16th Street
Call for details 708-652-3545

All registrations take place at
1909 S. Laramie - Cicero Stadium

MEAL PROGRAM
FOR SENIORS 60 YEARS AND OLDER

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED TO
PARTICIPATE. PLEASE STOP BY TO SIGN UP.

FOR THOSE THAT ARE ALREADY REGISTERED

Meals will be offered for dine in or pick
up and go*, each day Monday - Friday from 

3:30 PM - 5:30 PM
*Reservations for your meal service choice 

must be made one week in advance
(dine in or pick up).

(We are closed for holidays / election days
and inclement weather)

A voluntary donation of $2 per meal is 
appreciated but no senior will be turned 

away due to their inability to donate.

Clyde Park District will be closed July 4, 2024 
in observance of Independence Day.

POOL NEWS
POOLS ARE OPEN

PASSES ON SALE NOW
Purchase Passes at Cicero Stadium

$55 (ID*) / $115 (OD*)
FOR THE SEASON - PER PERSON

** FAMILY DISCOUNTS AVAILABLE **

OUTDOOR SWIMMING LESSONS

SESSION 2 - 7/15 - 8/1/24
Classes are M-Th / Registration starts 5/20/24

10 - 10:50 am or 11 - 11:50 am
$50 (ID*) / $100 (OD*)

12 LESSONS PER SESSION
** PROPER SWIM ATTIRE REQUIRED **

BATHING SUIT / SWIM TRUNKS/ SHORTS
NO FLOTATION DEVICES ALLOWED

DAILY WRISTBANDS FOR SALE AT THE POOL
$7 (ID*) / $10 (OD*)

No one under the age of 12 will be admitted
without a paid adult 18 years of age or older that is 

responsible to supervise them while at the pool.

WADING POOLS
1-8 years old only - no exceptions

Cost is free for Cicero Residents with ID
We will admit children until capacity

is reached. (Max. 3 children per each adult)
Swim diaper a must for 3 and younger.

Fee for Non-Cicero Residents:
$7 1st child / $5 each additional / Max 3
Parents must supervise their children 

and are not allowed to swim.

SUN & FUN SUMMER CAMP
REGISTER NOW

Camp ends Friday, August 2, 2024
Ages 4 (potty trained) - 14 years old

Weekly Registration
Register for as many weeks as you'd like at 

a time

Weekly full day $120 / half day $60
+ $30 registration fee - addt'l (First registration)
+ Cost of weekly camp trip (if available) prices vary

Full day: 8 am - 5 pm
Half day: 8 am - 12 pm or 1 pm - 5 pm

ots of fun activities! Swimming included!
Camp trips are extra cost.

Call for information 708-652-3545

Happy
4th of
JULY
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Blanca Vargas, Town Trustee

Provides FREE Citizenship assistance
to Cicero Residents

Asistencia GRATUITA para Ciudadania
a todos los Residentes de Cicero

708-656-3600 x 777

708-656-3600 x 777

708-656-3600 x 545

708-656-3600 x 545

Space is limited, please Call!
Arcadio Delgado

Arcadio Delgado

Jorge Navia

Jorge Navia

El espacio es limitado por favor llame!

Citizenship Classes

Clases de ciudadanía

Please leave a voicemail with your full
name and phone number if we don’t
answer.

Deje un mensaje de voz con su
nombre completo y número de
teléfono si no respondemos.

You are eligible for U.S. CITIZENSHIP if you have:

• Green Card for 4 years 9 months, Basic English, OR
Green Card for 2 years 9 months, Basic English, AND
married to a U.S. citizen

• English Exempt Class: You must meet the age and time
requirement to enroll in this course. (Ex. 55/15, 50/20,
65/20) OR you have a disability,

If you are interested to apply for citizenship call

Usted es elegible para la CIUDADANÍADE LOS ESTADOS
UNIDOS si tiene:

• Tarjeta Verde por 4 años 9 meses, &amp; Inglés básico,
O Green Card por 2 años 9 meses, Inglés básico, Y casado
con un ciudadano estadounidense

• Clase exenta de inglés: debe cumplir con los requisitos
de edad y tiempo para inscribirse en este curso.
(Ej. 55/15, 50/20, 65/20) O tiene una discapacidad,

Si está interesado en solicitar la ciudadanía llame



18	 The Cicero Town News	 July 2024

Community Announcements & Services

If you have any questions/comments/concerns, please feel free to contact
Si tiene alguna pregunta / comentario / inquietud, no dude en contactar 

Town Chaplain Ismael Vargas 
ivargas@thetownofcicero.com // 708.646.0028 

Town of Cicero/Municipio de Cicero 
Clergy Committee/Comité de Clero 

Church List/Lista de Iglesias 
Ark Ministries 
5036 W 26th St. 

708-200-9037

Church on Fire 
International 

4836 W 13th St. 
630.674.7383 

Cicero Bible Church 
2230 S. Laramie Ave. 

708.652.4070 

Cicero Hispanic Seventh Day 
Adventist Church 

5406 W. 25th St. 
817.357.7426 

Clement Presbyterian Church 
1447 S. 50th Ct 
708.780.7909 

Culture City Church 
2525 S. Austin Blvd. 

708.683.6403 

El Shaddai 
1421 S Laramie Ave 

708.222.2200 

Emmanuel Presbyterian Church 
6130 W. 21st St.. 

708.298.9531 

Evangelical Spiritual Church 
5130 W. 25th St. 

708.863.7190 

Fifty-Eighth Ave. 
Baptist Church 

2228 S. 58th Ave. 
708.656.8737 

First General Baptist Church 
2502 S. Austin Blvd. 

708.805.9021 

Gethsemane Church 
1937 S. 50th Ave. 

708.656.5382 

Good Shepherd Church 
5930 W. 28th St. 

773.547.4498 

Iglesia De Avivamiento 
Vida Abundante 

2906 S. 49th Avenue 
708.374.0963 

Iglesia De Dios Pentecostal 
1410 S 50th Avenue 

708.656.8336 

Iglesia Evangélica Cristiana 
Espiritual 

2730 S. Austin Blvd. 
708.652.7014 

Ignite City Church 
5206 W. 22nd Pl. 

773-710-3153 

Inner City Impact 
2348 S. Laramie Ave. 

1.800.342.2489 

La Luz Del Mundo 
1400 S 58th Ct. 
708.670.2497 

Lifeline Church 
1321 S. Austin Blvd 

708.477.6260 

Mary Queen of Heaven 
5300 W. 24th St. 

708.863.6608 

Montes De Los Olivos 
1400 S 48th Ct. 
708.222.0642 

New Life Community Church 
3601 S. 61st Ave. 

708.780.5433 

New Vision Community Church 
Casa De Oracion 
1443 S. 50th Ave. 

708.513.2922 

Our Lady of the Mount 
2414 S. 61st Ave. 

708.652.2791 

Our Lady of Charity Parish 
3600 S 57th Ct. 
708.863.1207 

Primera Iglesia Bautista 
5052 W 14th St. 

708.654.7353 

Salvation Army 
2337 S. Laramie Ave. 

708.222.0177 

Sonido de Alabanza 
5510 W. 25th St. 

708.780.1170 

St. Anthony Church 
1510 S 49th Ct. 
708.652.0231 

St. Frances of Rome Parish 
1428 S. 59th Ct. 

708.652.2140 

St. George Orthodox Church 
1220 S. 60th Ct. 

708.656.2927 

St. Mary of Czestochowa 
3010 S. 48th Ct. 

708-652-0948

Vida Abundante 
1819 S. 54th Ave. 

708.863.6305 

Warren Park  
Presbyterian Church 

6130 W 21st St. 
708.656.0270 

Wesley United  
Methodist Church 

6011 W. 36th St. 
708.863.6577 

Word of Faith Christian 
Community 

5105 W. Roosevelt Rd. 
708.692.4818 
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• Early Voting/ Votación 
   Anticipada | 10 am - 4 pm

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4 5 6

7 8 9 10 11 12 13

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30 31

• Neighborhood Watch/
   Vigilancia Del Vecindario | 1pm

• Town Board Meeting/
   Reuniones Del Concejo 
   Municipal | 10 am

• Senior Birthday Party/ 
   Fiesta de Cumpleaños | 1 pm

• Town Board Meeting/ 
   Reuniones Del Concejo 
   Municipal | 10 am

• Senior Health Screening/
   Exámenes de salud  | 1pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

Cicero Town Hall Closed 
(Independence Day)/ 
Ayuntamiento de Cicero Cerrado 
(Día de la Independencia)

• Summer in the Park/ 
   Verano en el Parque | 5:30 pm

• Senior Bingo in the Park/
   Bingo en el Parque  para
   personas mayores | 10am

• Senior Bingo in the Park/
   Bingo en el Parque  para
   personas mayores | 10am

• Senior Trip to German Fest 
   (Milwaukee)/Viaje a Fiesta 
   Alemana (Milwaukee) | 12 pm

• Senior Trip to Rivers Casino/
   Viaje a Casino Ríos | 9 am




